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Aloha,

Amsterdam, at it's best! 



In The Netherlands, you’re obliged to have a Passport/ID Card with you at all times;
Alcoholic consumption in The Netherlands is permitted from the age of 18 years old; when you’re in
competition, you’re not allowed to drink any alcoholic consumptions;
The tournament follows the rules of the Dutch Doping Authority, licensed via WADA;
Please avoid disturbance to other guests in any form;
In your hotel, it’s prohibited to smoke and to take towels from the hotel to the venue;
The WI-FI in the hotel is free of charge;
You love a clean place, so as we do, so please clean up your mess;
After your own match, you are obliged to referee the game right after your own match on the same
court together with your opponent;
An information desk is located at Frans Otten Stadium near the tournament desk;
All fixtures, matches and court allocations are real-time shown on the TV screens near the
tournament desk;
Be polite to your fellow participants, coaches, people in/around the club, event crew and everyone
involved; we’re all here with the best intentions.

Dear participant,

First of all, we want to give you a warm welcome to the Dutch Junior Open 2023. Your journey to enjoy
squash as its most starts officially here. We hope you had a safe trip to the hotel and your check-in went
smoothly. This letter will give you all the extra information you need to be fully prepared for your stay in
Amsterdam.

We’re happy that you’re finally able to compete on an international level again after two years full of
challenges. You’ve already received the player’s manual containing all the relevant information about the
tournament. This document can be found at www.djosquash.nl 

You’re staying in the ‘van der Valk Hotel’ near Schiphol Airport. The ‘Valk hotel’ will serve daily breakfast in
the restaurant from 5 am till 11 am. If you’ve ordered a food package, lunch and dinner will be served at
the Frans Otten Stadium; see the floor plan in the players manual for the exact location. The transfer
shuttle to the venue will depart at the back of the hotel. Please don’t hop in the shuttles on the front side
of the ‘Valk hotel’. They will bring you back to the Schiphol Terminals. On Wednesday from 2 pm till 8 pm)
and Thursday morning (7:15 am till 11:00 am), there will be a liaison of the tournament present to help
you out with questions concerning your stay near the reception area; please ask the reception for more
information (Tel: ‘9’). 

During your stay, we have some basic principles to make it an unforgettable event for everyone, as well
as some information that is good to have in mind:

You might have some questions after reading this letter or the player’s manual; we’ve created a FAQ with
all the questions you could have. Please check this page before you go to the information or tournament
desk. You can find the FAQ by scanning the QR code with your phone or go to ‘djosquash.com’ for more
information.

We wish you a pleasant stay with us.

Dutch Squash Federation


